
Bellefonte Area school board meeting 
 
The regularly-scheduled meeting of the Bellefonte Area School District Board of School Directors will 
occur as scheduled: 
 

• 7 p.m. Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at Bellefonte Area Middle School, 100 School St., Bellefonte. 
 

The public is permitted to attend and to participate as provided for in the Sunshine Act. However, given 
the circumstances that we are in with state-urged social distancing, and the uniform recommendations 
of public health professionals, the district urges members of the public to stay at home and watch the 
livestream of the meeting. It will be available on the Bellefonte Area School District Facebook page and 

by using the zoom meeting function, which will be available, here: https://zoom.us/j/879276539. 
 
If anyone wishes to make a public comment, they can do so by attending the meeting (which is not 
preferred), by participating via the zoom meeting option (in which case your audio will be enabled 
during the public comment period), or by submitting a written statement, which will be read aloud 
during the meeting. You may email comments to publiccomment@basd.net. To see community 
participation information in school board meetings, please see Policy 900 Code 903 of the policy 
manual: Board policy 
 

Please contact Ken Bean at kbean@basd.net if you have any questions.   
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